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Addendum No. 1 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL NO. 24-0072 

 

 TYPES 1 AND 2 CHARTER APPLICATION REVIEW 

 

This Addendum and Clarification item forms a part of the RFP Documents and modifies the 

original RFP Documents issued March 14, 2024. Acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the 

Addendum Form of the Request for Proposal. Failure to do so may subject proposal to 

disqualification. 

 

This Addendum consists of 1 Page(s) 

 

1. Question: Page 7 of the RFP states: "Engagement with OPSB would begin in August 2024, 

and the charter cycle is facilitated between September 2024-January 2025." By which date 

would the evaluation firm be required to submit its final recommendation reports to NOLA-

PS? Would that date be in December or January? 

 

Answer: The last two years the independent evaluator has been required to submit its final 

recommendation reports to NOLA-PS in December.  The timeline is dependent upon the 

state’s deadline for authorizers.  The past two charter cycles the state’s January deadline 

occurred before the January meeting of the Orleans Parish School Board (OPSB).  Thus, 

NOLA-PS has needed the recommendation reports submitted prior to the December OPSB 

meeting.

 
 

End of Addendum No. 1 


